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e prefer that no medication is be 

given to any pupil during the 

school day.  Very few medications 

need to be taken during normal school 

hours, and in most cases three times a 

day can be given before school, after 

school and at night.  We will of course, 

however, 

administer medicine if the dosage is 

different.  Langley Fitzurse has a policy 

statement regarding this matter. Please 

see the school’s website for more 

details.  

 

 

 

 

t the age of 11, most children transfer 

to secondary school in Chippenham. 

Children are mostly admitted to 

Hardenhuish, Sheldon or Abbeyfield 

schools depending on parental choice. We 

have excellent liaison with all three schools 

and have regular contact. The children are 

invited to spend a number of days in 

Sheldon and Hardenhuish each year 

before a decision is made.  In addition to 

this, some of the secondary school 

teachers visit our school to take lessons 

and help our children with the transition 

to the next phase of their education. 

 

 

hen your child is welcomed to 

Langley Fitzurse School, we hope 

that he or she will feel secure in our happy 

environment.  We aim to foster a love of 

learning in all our pupils so that they can 

enter their later stages of education with 

confidence and enthusiasm. 

We feel privileged that for several years 

we will share with you in the life and 

development of your son or daughter.  It 

is our hope that this partnership with your 

family will be a successful and rewarding 

one. 
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